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12. TAYLORS MISTAKE ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Unit Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, Consultation Leader City Streets, DDI 941 8662 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval to consult with the community on the next 

stage of the proposed work on Taylors Mistake Road.  A concept plan of the proposed work will be 
tabled at the Board meeting. 

 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 In 2000/01 stage one of the construction of Taylors Mistake Road from the beach to the first bend was 

completed.  Stage two from the first bend to next bend has now been completed. 
 
 DISCUSSION 
 
 The next stage in the construction of Taylors Mistake Road is from the second bend at No. 211 to 

approximately No. 197.  The end is staggered on each side of the road so the work can be mated in 
with the existing road. 

 
 The work consists of road with a six metre carriageway for two lanes of traffic and a footpath on the 

downhill side.  Where it is possible, parking bays will be constructed.  
 
 There is a need to negotiate the removal of the existing garage on the bend opposite No. 199 and 

Council Officers will be working through this process. 
 
 It is proposed to construct this next stage in 2004/05 if community agreement can be obtained. 
 
 CONCLUSION 
 
 This stage has not been communicated to the wider community and Council Officers recommend that 

the concept plan in the form of a publicity plan be circulated for public comment 
 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the concept plan be approved for public consultation. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendation be adopted. 
 
 


